HON WARREN TRUSS MP
Minister for Trade

Deputy Leader of The Nationals

15 NOV 2006
Mr Bell Huang
General Manager
Australian Spirulina
TAAU Australia Pty Ltd
PO Box 712
Karama NT 0812

Dear Mr Huang

I would like to extend my warmest congratulations to you and your team for becoming a
finalist in the 2006 Australian Export Awards.

The Australian Export Awards, now in its 43" year, is presented annually by Austrade and the
Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry and is the culmination of a year-long program
of state based and national activities which have celebrated and showcased Australia’s leading
exporters. Becoming a national finalist is an outstanding achievement.

As a finalist in this year’s Australian Export Awards, your company is a shining example of
what can be achieved through commitment to international business. I thank you for your
firm’s valuable contribution to Australia’s export performance.

The national winners of the 2006 Australian Export Awards will be announced at the Gala
Dinner at the Sofitel Hotel Melbourne on Thursday, 30 November 2006. You will have
received already details of this occasion from Austrade. It is always an exciting evening and
provides an opportunity for you to mix with your export peers. I look forward to meeting
with you and your colleagues there.

Congratulations again to you and your team on being a finalist in the Australian Export
Awards and I wish you every success with your international business activities.

Yours sincerely




